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11th October 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

Kit List for Osmington Bay Fieldwork Trip 
Monday 30th October – Wednesday 1st November 2023 

  
Please find below the kit list for the upcoming fieldwork trip to Osmington Bay. As we will be spending 
much of the time outdoors in a variety of environments, please only pack clothing that is suitable.  
 
Kit List 
 

 Sleeping bag/duvet 

 Pillow 

 A towel and toiletries 

 2 pairs of sensible footwear. One for outdoor use and one for use around the accommodation 
site.  

 A warm coat 

 Plenty of layers. The weather on the coast can be changeable.  

 A packed lunch for the journey down.  

 Spending money (optional - There is a small tuck shop on site, where students may purchase 
drinks, snacks and souvenirs.) 

 
Each room has a bed (mattress and sheets) but no bedding is provided. Please bring either a sleeping 
bag or duvet as well as a pillow. If you are unable to source a sleeping bag, please get in touch with me 
at your earliest convenience. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this trip, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
Mr D Chilton 
Curriculum Leader, Geography 
dchilton@buckinghamschool.org    
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